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PE1936/J: Remove Potholes from Scotland’s 
Roads 
  

Thank you for your letter dated 18 April regarding the committee’s 
consideration of the above petition and whether there are plans to 
follow-up on the recommendations in our Maintaining Scotland’s Roads 
report. The Auditor General has asked me to respond on his behalf. 
 
We do not currently have any plans to do further work on Scotland’s 
roads. The Auditor General is currently consulting with the Scottish 
Parliament on his draft work programme. The committee will have 
received a letter on 3 April from the Convener of the Public Audit 
Committee, forwarding the draft work programme and seeking the 
committee’s views. The committee may wish to use this process to 
express an interest in further work in this or any other areas. 
 
I hope the committee finds this information useful. 

 

  
 


